
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

ADVISORY 
 
 

FOR  : MIMAROPA Regional Directors 
 
FROM  : Regional Head, PIA MIMAROPA 
 
SUBJECT : Meeting of the MIMAROPA Communicators Network  
 
DATE  : 28 June 2021 
 
 
We would like to inform you that the Meeting of the MIMAROPA Communicators Network 
(MIMAROPAComNet) which is scheduled tomorrow, June 29, 2021, will be moved to July 13, 
2021.  This was due to the lack of quorum from the confirmed attendees to the meeting. 
 
We apologize for the late notice. We look forward to more participation with the new schedule. 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       JOSE REUBEN Q. ALAGARAN II 
         Regional Head, PIA MIMAROPA  
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